
 
 

SPECIAL MEETING  
HAS BEEN SCHEDULED FOR

FRIDAY, September 27, 2019 AT 5:30 PM
VILLAGE OF LEWISTON
145 N 4th St., Lewiston, NY

 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a special meeting of the Village Board of Trustees will be held
at the Municipal Building 145 N 4th St. Lewiston, NY on Friday September 27, 2019 at 5:30 PM
on the advisability of approving payment to Mark Cerrone, Inc.  
All persons interested in this matter may appear and be heard at the aforesaid time and place.  
Amy Salada
Clerk Treasurer
Village of Lewiston

 




